

Mr. Scott E. Toon, Principal Mrs. Jennifer Campbell, Assistant Principal

7/16/21

Dear Business Partner,

I am inviting you to become a business partner with Delhi Middle School by participating in the banner campaign at Delhi Middle School for the 2021-2022 school year. For this campaign, you simply supply our school with a 3' wide by 5' long banner with your business logo and the statement "Proud Partner in Education with Delhi Middle School" and submit a small yearly donation of \$199 or \$299 (see details below).

Besides displaying your banner in Delhi Middle School where an average of nearly 1000 people visit each day, we will identify your business as a partner in education on our website, FACEBOOK page and TWITTER account. We will also share through community events that take place at Delhi Middle School the various businesses that are invested in our outstanding school! We hope to enhance your business, as you support the students and staff of Delhi Middle School!

We do understand the difficulties that COVID -19 shutdown has caused our community businesses! We were fortunate to be in session aloof this past school year and plan to have our buildings open once again with even more events for this coming school year! We are hoping that this partnership will be one way in which we can help you to advertise and bring back a sense of normalcy once school is back in session!

If you wish to sponsor a banner for the 2021-2022 school year, please submit one of the following:

- 1 banner (fitting the description above) and your donation of \$199 to be hung in the gym for one year
- 2 banners (fitting the description above) and your donation of \$299 one to be hung in the gym and one to be hung in the multi-purpose for one year

Once we have received your donation we will send you a letter of receipt for your records. Thanks for committing to help Delhi Middle School achieve excellence! If you have any questions about the banner, please give me a call at 922-8400, or email me at toon s@ohlsd.org.

Sincerely,

Mr. Scott E. Toon, Principal

Dott E. Too





